ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF RUSH MEDICAL COLLEGE

1753 WEST CONGRESS PARKWAY, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60612

February 5, 1987

Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 5142 South Ellis Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60615

Dear Dr. Berry:

It is my privilege to inform you, on behalf of the Awards Committee of the Alumni Association of Rush Medical College, that you have been selected to receive the 1987 Distinguished Alumnus Award. This is the highest honor conferred by the Alumni Association, and we hope that you and Mrs. Berry will be our guests for the Commencement Banquet, to be held Friday, June 12 at the Chicago Hilton and Towers, where the presentation will take place.

Details will follow, and you should feel free to contact the Alumni Office if you have any particular questions at 942-7164. They would appreciate having a copy of your most recent curriculum vitae at your earliest convenience to insure accuracy in any publicity to be generated for this occasion. A black and white photograph would also be welcomed for coverage in the alumni Record.

I look forward to seeing you again in June. Heartiest congratulations!

Sincerely,

R. Joseph Olk, M.D. '75

President, Alumni Association of Rush Medical College

RJO:j-d enclosure

cc: George H. Handy, M.D. and Isaac E. Michael, M.D. Chairmen, 1987 Alumni Awards Committee

P.S. For your information and edification, a list of former recipients is attached. You are in fine company!